
From: Michele Weatherwax [mailto:mingalls0312@yahoo.com]  
Sent: Thursday, November 16, 2017 11:11 AM 
To: Monroe, Pamela 
Subject: Opposition to Northern Pass 
 
To the Site Evaluation Committee, 
 
I am a homeowner in Lisbon, NH, an outdoor enthusiast, and a lover of the beauty the White 
Mountains provide.  The Northern Pass will decimate the relatively pristine landscape of the 
region with NO benefit to any of its inhabitants.  This project would stain the landscape, 
significantly decrease property values, and hurt many local businesses that rely on the beauty of 
the area to attract tourists and dollars.   
 
I urge you to please think of the residents and workers whose homes, jobs, and lives will be so 
negatively impacted by the Northern Pass.  Please keep this project from coming to fruition. 
 
Many thanks, 
Michele Weatherwax 
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